
Pre-Authorized Remittance 
Pre-Authorized Remittance enables people to give through an automatic monthly withdrawal 
from their bank account or credit card. This may be a time that your regular supporters may 
think about moving to PAR for their regular giving. The United Church of Canada continues to 
administer the PAR program for Presbyterian congregations. All the information needed for 
congregations to sign up for PAR and the forms people need to give to their congregation can 
be found here.  Support for PAR and PAR withdrawals will continue, as all work continues at 
the PCC office, during this time.  If you wish to sign up for PAR, please download the form, 
attach a voided cheque and mail to Margaret Dothart, envelope secretary.   
If you wish to send your regular donation by cheque, please mail it t o Margaret Douthart.  Her 
address is available in the directory or from your elder.   
 

https://presbyterian.ca/plannedgiving/pre-authorized-remittance-par-program/

